From: Emily Hammick <

Sent: 20 September 2023 13:19
To: Webster, Gemma <Gemma.Webster3@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: P231098 - agricultural building NE of Little Tredunnock

Hi Gemma

Thank you for your time this morning. As discussed the applicant has cut back the
undergrowth at the field entrance which now offers a greater visibility from a 2.5m setback
as you can see from the attached photographs.

| would hope that these photographs show that there is no unacceptable impact on highway
safety or severe residual cumulative impacts on the road network.

Your thoughts would be appreciated.
Best wishes

Emily
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